
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F1 Curriculum Newsletter: 
F1 Spring 2 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a good half term break. What a very successful start 
to the year we have had. Our new foundation 1 children have settled in very well 
and we look forward to being part of their continued learning journey. 

Animals 

This half term’s theme ‘Animals’ will see us learning about different animals. We will 
be focusing specifically on pets, nocturnal, zoo, farm animals and sea creatures. We 
start off our topic with a visit from ‘Turbo the tortoise’. Thank you Ida for bringing 
him into school for cuddles. We will conclude our topic with a trip to the farm.  

Our special stories this half term are ‘Monkey and Me’ by Emily Gravett – about a 
mischievous little girl and her toy monkey, and Brown Bear, Brown Bear by Eric 
Carle. 

Dates for your diary. 

Saturday 1st  March  
Month of Ramadan 
begins 

w/b 3rd March  
When I Grow Up Week  
National Science Week 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Tuesday 11th and 
Wednesday 12th  March 

Parents Evening 

Friday 21st March Red Nose Day 

Friday 4th March  Last day of term 
 

How can you help? 

Weather 

We do a lot of outdoor learning 
come rain or shine, so please 
ensure your child has the correct 
clothing for the weather. Please 
bring a labelled water bottle in for 
your child daily so they stay 
hydrated. 

Clothing 

We occasionally have accidents 
in Nursery, so please ensure 
your child has a bag with spare 
clothes in school, which they 
can leave on their peg for the 
half term. If you have any pre 
loved clothes to donate to 
nursery we would love to have 
them!  

Please label all of your child’s 
belongings including jumpers 
and cardigans. 

Thank you Miss Bibi 

Attendance Matters 

It is important that your child is in school every day! 
Children can come to school with a cough or cold! They 
soon forget about their sniffles when they are playing 
with their friends! 

Screen Time  

Please limit screen time at bedtime, no screen time one 
hour before bed. Reading a bed time story is best!  

Independence  

Thank you for supporting us this term with saying 
goodbye to your little one at the door. It has helped 

immensly with settling them into nursery life.  


